
   

An Association of Not-For-Profit and Mission Focused Senior Living & Care Providers 

1495 Wilmington Drive, Suite 340 | DuPont, WA  98327 | 253-964-8870 | 253-964-8876 Fax | www.LeadingAgeWA.org 

 
 
 
 
May 1, 2018 

 
LeadingAge Washington’s Music and Memory Grant Quarterly Recap!  
 

 LeadingAge WA created a Washington Music and Memory Project Facebook page to share 
video’s and stories. 

 LeadingAge WA created a Music and Memory resource page from our website  
https://leadingagewa.org/tools/music-memory/   

 LeadingAge WA created an email listserv for our Champions to communicate and exchange 
stories, ideas, and challenges.  

 LeadingAge WA is currently developing a newsletter - more to follow.  Looking at the design 
from CA. 

 February 2018 - continued to offer monthly the 2-day 90 min. webinar for certification and 
online training for staff 

 March 2018 - continued to offer monthly the 2-day 90 min. webinar for certification and online 
training for staff 

 April 2018 - continued to offer monthly the 2-day 90 min. webinar for certification and online 
training for staff 

 April 26th meet with Wellness co-chairs to plan a 2 hr training schedule around the state.  There 
will be 4 scheduled.  Shoreline, S Seattle, Yakima and Spokane. We will create and supply a 
training/resource manual and ask that lap tops be brought to the meeting - to work on music 
downloads.  

 Music and Memory region representative Letitia Rogers will attend our Annual Conference in 
Spokane - June 18-21.  She will host a breakfast and stream the Alive Inside video. Letitia will 
have a booth during the conference to be available for Q & A.     

 LeadingAge WA was approached by senior volunteers working with Evergreen University to 
hear more about the Music and Memory program.  They would like to be a resource to place 
student volunteer in our communities to assist with implementing or supporting the program.  
They are currently in Panorama located in Lacey and reaching out to a Tacoma member!  
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